# MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT



Subject: The latest happenings on the Denver Union Station Project!

Invitees: All interested citizens

When: Thursday, May 15th from 4 to 5:30 p.m.

Where: Oxford Hotel, Theatre Room

Hosted By: Union Station Advocates, whose mission is to create a conduit for citizen education and input into the process of creating great civic spaces at Union Station, while maintaining the historic integrity of the station and its setting. See our website at www.unionstationadvocates.org

RSVP At: godbey@streetcarstables.com

Cost: \$10 at the door by cash, check or charge. Hors d'oeuvres, cookies and

beverages will be served. Cash bar available.

# Meeting Agenda

### **Union Station Project Update**

The project is quickly moving from the negotiation phase to the solid planning phase and much is happening, including the selection of the landscape architecture firm that will be working hand in hand with the lead designer, SOM, to design the public spaces. We want to make you aware of the future schedule and how you can actively participate in this important phase.

### **USA Video Project**

Union Station Advocates is working with Jim Havey of Havey Productions to create a short film to be used to build awareness of the historical significance of the project and to share personal experiences of the station with the community. Jim Havey and Nathan Church will brief us on the project as well as their more substantial video project on Denver Union Station.

### CU Denver College of Architecture and Planning Denver Union Station Planning Studio Wrap Up

A graduate planning studio that occurred this spring specifically focused on the public space at Wynkoop Plaza. We will hear from the students and their professor a summary of their final plans, feedback from the public presentation, as well as their impression of the process, project and what they have learned.

## Planning Exercise/Discussion

We will spend the last few minutes engaging with everyone on concepts for potentially "branding" the public spaces at Denver Union Station. Many other nationally recognized places have successfully incorporated these messages with their identity, such as Pioneer Courthouse Square as Portland's "Living Room." When the selected designers begin conceptual planning for these important future spaces, it will be of benefit to them to have ideas such as these from the community.

#### Post Meeting Happy Hour

Immediately following our formal meeting, we will commence with an informal gathering in the Oxford Hotel's Cruise Room for a cocktail or two. If you can, please join us!

There is a charge of \$10 per person to cover costs of light refreshments and miscellaneous expenses, payable by cash, check or credit card at the door. Please RSVP if you plan to attend by emailing <a href="mailto:qodbey@streetcarstables.com">qodbey@streetcarstables.com</a> so we have an accurate number for the refreshments.

Everyone welcome!.. please tell all you think may be interested. Hope to see you there!